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Cody Adamson

From: Wendy Welton <wendy@artform.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 2:54 PM

To: 'Cody Adamson'

Subject: FW: Tulley Main House

Cody – include this in the task por favor. 

 

From: Tulley Family [mailto:tulley5@charter.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 12:44 PM 

To: 'Wendy Welton' 

Subject: Tulley Main House 

 
Hi Wendy, 
 
How are you?  We are looking forward to our meeting on Friday at 
10am.  With that said, we have given thought to various details on 
the plan in progress.  We thought it might be helpful to send some of 
those thoughts in advance of our meeting.   
 
Main floor: 
Our goal is to have a u shaped kitchen (we do have a mock drawing 
we’ll bring to our meeting)  
 
1) we’d like to slide down the fridge approx 30“ so that the entrance 
into the kitchen shifts to that space – the 30” wall will shift across to 
the right (on current plans the door to the basement access is there) 
– we are thinking this still leaves a 4’ entrance and maintains the 
cabs on the stairway wall and pantry access 
2) our kitchen sink will move so that it looks out to the patio through 
a five ft window between cabs 
3) rather than two sliding doors we’re thinking one triple system 
hinged french door will still be effective 
4) the island will become smaller – our goal would be 7ft 
 
Second floor: 
Our goal is to add space to both bathrooms 
 

1) We believe we can do this by sneaking space from closets 
and even a few inches from the master and the 12’3” x12’ 
bedrooms  

2) Put sliding doors on the closets in the 12’3”x12’ bedrooms  
3) Remove the closet in the 11’3”x11’11” bedroom (we are 

comfortable with no closet as we are going to make this a 
built in bunk room) 

4) Shift the w/d closet down the hall toward the bunk room 
 
I could continue, but I am thinking you’ll see our vision ☺ 
 
Thanks tons!   Kara 
 
       


